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MAKAR

REINHARD NEUBERT DIRECTOR OF HOSPITALITY

May 15, 2008

FROM: Makar Properties

RE: West Coast Liquidators, Letter of Reference

To whom it may concern:

This letter is in reference to West Coast Liquidators. Our company enlisted their
services to clear and transport the furniture of our Anaheim Hilton hotel. This Southern
California based company, led by the unequivocal professionalism of Mr. John Grey, the
company’s President, carried out their contractual duties with precision and proficiency.
Their company cleared out 1,572 rooms within our hotel in a very certified and timely
manner.

In addition to exhibiting superior aptitude and faculty within their professional
jurisdiction, West Coast Liquidators entered into our professional indenture with a very
restrictive time frame. While all other company’s within their field were unable to satisfy
our business request within the time allowance, West Coast Liquidators very graciously
accepted our contract. They went on to exceed our expectations by personifying expertise
and precision, and by completing the job earlier than agreed upon,

[ would, without hesitation, recommend the services of West Coast Liquidators to
anyone looking to enlist a company that prides themselves on accuracy, performance, and
integrity. My overall experience with their company proved to be a very seamless,
positive, and beneficial process.

Sincerely,

Reinhard Nupert

Makar Properties

4100 Macarthur Blvd.
Suite 200

Newport Beach, CA 92660




